«

Quud Cities Generaung Staton
22710 206th Avenue North
Cordova, IL 612429740
Tel A09654-2241

LWP-96-051
June 27, 1996

U.S. Nuclear Regulatery Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Attention: Document Control Desk

Reference: Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station
Docket Number 50-254, DPR-29, Unit One
Docket Mumber 50-265, DPR-30, Unit Two

Enclosed is Licensee Event Report (LER) 96-008, Revision 00, for Quad Cities
Nuclear Power Station.

This report is submitted in accordance with the requirements of the Code of
Federal Regulations, Title 10, Part 50.73(a)(2)(i)(B). Licensees shall
report: "Any operation or condition prohibited by the plant’s Technical
Specifications."

The following commitment is being made by this letter:

Procedure QCTS 0600-34 will be revised to ensure an appropriate vent path
exists when leak rate testing the 2251(2)-81A/B panels. Due October 1, 1996.

If there are any questions or comments concerning this letter, please refer
them to Nick Chrissotimos, Regulatory Assurance Administrator at 309-654-2241,

ext. 3100.

Respectfully,

COMMONWEALTH EDI!.ON COMPANY
QUAD CITIES NUCLIIAR POWER STATION

W L (e

L. W. Pearce
Station Manager
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cc: P. Piet, Licensing, ComEd
C. Miller, Senior Resident Inspector, Quad Cities
INPO Records Center
H.J. Miller, Regional Administrator, Region III
R.J. Singer, Mid American Energy Company
D.C. Tubbs, Mid American Energy Company
R.M. Pulsifer, Project Manager, NRR
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